
 

 
 
 
January 26, 2018 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street, SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301-3398 
 
RE: Advice No. 360 for CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and CenturyTel of Eastern 

Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink, OR PUC No. 6 Tariff 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Please withdraw Advice No. 360 for CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and CenturyTel of 
Eastern Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink OR PUC No. 6 Tariff.  This filing was originally submitted on  
January 25, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please feel free to contact me at the number listed below or 
contact Phil Grate at (206) 345-6224. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Zarneisha Dixon 
 
cc:  Phil Grate, CenturyLink 
 John Felz, CenturyLink 
 
 
OR 18-02 
 

ZARNEISHA DIXON 
Tariff Analyst III 

Zarneisha.Dixon@Centurylink.com 
600 New Century Parkway 

New Century, KS 66031 
Mailstop: 1D222 

Tel: (913) 353-7090 
 


